
Updates to questions from PAC meeting - Jan 2022 

Construction, field and play space 

Sod vs. Seed 
Sod is not recommended for installation on large swaths of land like the one we will be 

covering.  The mesh apparently contributes to uneven surfaces and creates hazards in the field.  

Using sod is also problematic environmentally as it requires two months of intense watering 

(daily or even more frequently). 

What is being done to get the project back on track? 
The Vancouver Project Office project manager meets with the site supervisor on a biweekly 

basis to monitor progress.  

Will there be compensation for delays? 
Unlike private construction projects, there is no delay clause built into the contracts awarded 

for seismic mitigation/replacement in the VSB. 

Pop up plaza 
When this idea was floated, the Project Office and the VSB approached the City.  Permission 

was denied because of the Broadway Subway Project and concerns about traffic patterns being 

diverted by it. 

Covid-related information 

New student masks 
We have a limited quantity in the office and received more from the District, but not enough to 

provide a replacement mask for each student. We have decided the best way to distribute will 

be to give students who come in to the office for a disposable mask a cloth one as well, if they 

wish. We have lots of disposable masks: they don’t seem to be affected by supply chain issues. 

Other 

Halloween Howl Storage 
Unfortunately, the VSB cannot provide space to house the decorations. 
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